
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Office of the Dean 
A102 Chown Bldg.  
753 McDermot Ave. 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
Canada R3E 0W3  
Ph: 204-789-3485

DATE: March 29, 2023 
 

TO:  Rady Faculty of Health Sciences Executive Council   
 

FROM: Dr. Peter Nickerson, Dean & Vice-Provost, Rady Faculty of Health Sciences 
 
SUBJECT: E-Meeting of Rady Faculty of Health Sciences Executive Council: Formalizing IHP Advising 

Procedures- Results 

 
An e-meeting was held commencing March 24, 2023 to initiate approval from the RFHS Executive Council to 
formalize IHP Advising Procedures. 
 
It is moved (M. Nachtigal) and seconded (L. Siragusa) that the Interdisciplinary Health Program advising 
procedures, as revised, be approved as presented and forwarded to the University Secretary’s office, for 
Senate approval. 

 
The above motion was approved by Council and forwarded to the University Secretary’s office for Senate 
approval on March 29, 2023. 
 
Thank you for providing your votes. 
  
 
Copy:      Lanette Siragusa, Vice-Dean, Education, Rady Faculty of Health Sciences 

    Mark Nachtigal, Director, IHP 
    Karen Borbridge, Academic Advisor/Program Coordinator, IHP 
    Karen Holmes, Senior Academic Advisor, IHP 

 
  

 
 


